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Andrew Collinson

From: Town Planning <town.planning@hs2.org.uk>

Sent: 28 March 2022 14:57

To: Andrew Collinson

Subject: RE: PAP/2021/0663 - Junction 10 Outline planning for large industrial use

Attachments: December 2020 response.pdf

OUR REF: HS2-NWC-SC-024 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Thank you for formally consulting HS2 Ltd on this matter. 
 
In line with our previous comments to the local authority on the EIA Scoping Opinion consultation in December 2020 
(attached here for ease of reference), we have no objections to the proposed development in planning terms. 
 
I trust this is sufficient for your purposes but should you require any further information do get in touch via this 
mailbox: town.planning@hs2.org.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

James Fox | Safeguarding Planning Manager, Technical Services Directorate | HS2 

Ltd             

Tel: 0121 720 5066 | Mob: 07881 802995 | james.fox@hs2.org.uk | Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn 

High Speed Two (HS2) Limited, Two Snowhill, Snow Hill Queensway, Birmingham, B4 6GA | 

www.gov.uk/hs2 

 

From: Andrew Collinson <AndrewCollinson@NorthWarks.gov.uk>  
Sent: 24 March 2022 09:13 
To: EnvironmentalHealth <EnvironmentalHealth@NorthWarks.gov.uk>; Elaine Bettger 
<elainebettger@warwickshire.gov.uk>; Town Planning <town.planning@hs2.org.uk>; James Chadwick (E,I&S) 
<james.chadwick@staffordshire.gov.uk>; English,Mark 5617 <Mark.English@warwickshire.pnn.police.uk> 
Cc: Matthew Green <MatthewGreen@NorthWarks.gov.uk> 
Subject: PAP/2021/0663 - Junction 10 Outline planning for large industrial use 
 
Hi all, 
 
We have had this application in a while could you please provide a consultation response to the proposal. The 
proposal does have wide ranging implications therefore any response would be appreciated. 
 
The above advice is based on the information supplied and without consultation with interested parties. This advice 
does not prejudice the right of the Planning Board to consider any formal application otherwise. If you require any 
clarification on this please do not hesitate to contact me on the above number. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Andrew Collinson 
Principal Development Control Officer BA (Hons) BTP MRTPI 
North Warwickshire Borough Council 
Direct line: 01827 719228 
Direct Email: andrewcollinson@northwarks.gov.uk 
Office Email: planappconsult@northwarks.gov.uk  
Internet Links 
Website: www.northwarks.gov.uk  
Planning Homepage: www.northwarks.gov.uk/planning  
Planning Public Access: http://planning.northwarks.gov.uk/portal/ 
Please consider the environment before printing this email 
Advice is given at officer level only and does not prejudice any formal decision the Council makes in the future. 
 

Vulnerable people Help and Support Find help from your local support group 
 
Council Services For other council services please use our website www.northwarks.gov.uk or 
call us on 01827 715341. 

Website - www.northwarks.gov.uk 
Follow us on Twitter - North_Warks_BC 
Like us on Facebook - northwarksbc 

Any opinions expressed in the E-mail are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 
North Warwickshire Borough Council. Promotional content is in support of Council priorities or 
current initiatives. This E-mail and any files with it are confidential and solely for the use of the 
intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering to 
the intended recipient, please be advised that you have received this E-mail in error and that any 
use is strictly prohibited.  


